
 

 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

CITY OF HAWTHORNE 
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
FOR THE MEETING OF 

 
Thursday, January 20, 2022 – 5:00 P.M. 

 
Video/Teleconference Meeting 

4455 W. 126TH ST., HAWTHORNE, CA 
 
 
 
The January 20, 2022 meeting of the Civil Service Commission has been cancelled due to no items 
to present.  
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 3, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. via video/teleconference. 
 


